
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
April 30, 2008 
 
TO:  FCC 
 
FROM:  American TCB 
 
RE:  FCC ID:  JLFKPD1 Request for supercede of test report 
 
Please replace original test report with test report rev that is uploaded today, 4/30/08.   
 
The reason for this request is, according to the lab, “..incorrect field strength of harmonics was listed…..the unused 
conversion left from the report template referenced the original incorrect table value…..it was removed.” 
 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc.  
Direct – 717-676-3203 


